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06 February 2024 
Crucial Crew: Monday 12th February 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,           
    
This half term as part of our PSHCE work, we will be taking part in Bolton’s Crucial Crew Event for Year 6 
pupils across the borough.  Crucial Crew is a multi-agency safety event aimed at Year 6 children, designed to 
provide children with life skills that will enable them to keep themselves and others safe. It is generally 
accepted that children start to become more independent at this age and are often expected to cope 
increasingly on their own and deal with changes in their lives, such as a move to Secondary School.  The aim 
of our Crucial Crew event is to raise each participant's awareness of threats and dangers, in a fun and 
interactive way. 
 
The trip will take place on Monday 12th February 2024.  We will leave school at approximately 9:00 AM and 
will return to school for approximately 11:45 AM.  The event shall be hosted at Bolton Parish Church, 
Churchgate, Bolton, BL1 1PS and will involve representatives from the Emergency Services and local agencies 
delivering a diverse range of scenarios.   School will be funding the trip as we understand the importance of 
teaching children about keeping safe; particularly as they develop independence at this age. Full school 
uniform will be worn. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

A Klimiuk 

Mr Klimiuk 
Year 6 Class Teacher and Trip Leader 
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